
Congratulations and every blessing to Fr. John McEneaney
who was ordained to the Priesthood on Sunday 24th October
in the Cathedral of the Most Holy Trinity, Waterford by Bishop
Alphonsus Cullinan. 
This was a wonderful occasion for the Diocese and for Fr
John's family. Fr John will now take up his ministry in
Dungarvan parish. We continue to keep him in our prayers
and we pray for vocations to the Priesthood and religious life.  



This event will be held in 
Mount Melleray Abbey on Sunday,

November 21st at 5pm 
- the Feast of Christ the King.  

Choirs will rehearse under the direction 
of Dom Richard Purcell OCSO 

from 2pm to 4.15pm. 
 If you would like to be part of the choir, 

 please book by calling 051-874199 
or email marydee@waterfordlismore.ie

All are welcome to attend the joyful
Liturgy of Celebration at 5pm.  

Songs of Joyful Praise

https://www.holyfamilymission.ie/events/


To pastorally support everyone who has suffered during
Covid-19 pandemic, and in the context of November being

the traditional time that we remember our dead, the Bishops
of Ireland will undertake a pilgrimage to the International
Eucharistic and Marian Shrine in Knock, Co Mayo, in the

Archdiocese of Tuam, on Sunday 14 November and
concelebrate Mass at 3.00pm for all those who have died

on the island, and for their families, during the pandemic. At
the Mass bishops will offer prayers of thanksgiving for all

those who so selflessly sacrificed so much during the
pandemic. This Mass will be live-streamed on

www.knockshrine.ie and broadcast on the RTÉ News Now
digital television channel and online.




BISHOPS TO 
UNDERTAKE 
PILGRIMAGE 

TO KNOCK

Please Join Bishop
Cullinan on his Facebook

page every evening for
Adoration and prayer

from 
9.15pm to 9.45pm.  

http://www.knockshrine.ie/


the meaning of Advent, The Advent Wreath,
The Jesse Tree & Bambellini Sunday
Praying Morning Prayer in our Churches.  

An Advent Webinar will be presented by the Diocesan
Liturgy Commission where a variety of inputs will be given:

More details will be available soon on our facebook page
and diocesan website.  In the meantime, save the date!  

WEBINAR
Wednesday,

November 24th 
at 7.30pm

Don't miss out
on our Weekly
Family & Youth

Newsletters!
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